
Trimley St Martin Parish Council 
Community Infrastructure Levy 

How should neighbourhood CIL should be spent in Trimley St 
Martin? We want to know what you think. Please email your 
answers to: parishclerk@trimley-st-martin.org.uk, deliver by hand 
to any parish councillor or post to: Parish Clerk, 37 Meadowlands, 
Kirton, Ipswich IP10 0PP to arrive by 31 August 2021. 

How would you like to see the CIL funding spent? 

An extension to the Memorial Hall   Yes/No  

To buy land for a playing field    Yes/No 

Other:         Yes/No 

Please use the space below to tell us about your ideas.  

My suggestion(s) are: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Because:  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please tell us which age group you fit into:  

  

Finally, please include your postcode ………………………... 

Under 12     ………. 

12 to 17     ………. 

18 to 34     ……….. 

35 to 49     ………. 

50 to 64     ………. 

65 +            ………. 


